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                  July 1, 2025 

Greeting Greyhounds!  
It is with great excitement that I welcome the Class of 2029 to Shippensburg Area Senior High School 
(SASHS)! We are looking forward to you coming to the high school.  
 
We will be having our Freshmen Orientation in conjunction with our Chromebook distribution this year 

on August 19, 2025. Each student will receive a Chromebook and a copy of their class schedule, attend 

an Orientation with the administration and counselors, followed by a self-guided tour of the building.  
 
All students in 9th grade will need to attend the Freshmen Orientation/Chromebook Distribution. During 
this orientation, parents and students will complete the following: 

- Review the user agreement and board policy on acceptable use 
- Receive Chromebook, case, and charger 
- Practice logging onto Chromebook  
- Receive class schedule with locker information  
- Attend the Orientation 
- Tour the building & Practice opening locker/lock 
- Meet Teachers 

We anticipate the Orientation to last about an hour. We appreciate your cooperation in attending a 
session so your son or daughter can be prepared for their first year before the first day of school.  
 
Here are the times for the Chromebook Distribution/Freshman Orientation that correspond with the last 
name of the student: 
   5:30 PM Last Name: A-E 
   6:00 PM Last Name F-K 
   6:30 PM Last Name L-R 
   7:00 PM Last Name S-Z 
  
Parking will be in the back of the school and please enter through the auditorium doors.  You will then 
come to the cafeteria lobby to receive Chromebook before attending the orientation in the auditorium.  All 
students in 9th grade must attend the orientation. Parents will receive a reminder about the orientation 
closer to the date.  
 
Please call the high school office at 717.530.2730 if you have any questions.  

 
We look forward to meeting the class members of 2029 in August at SASHS!  
  
Sincerely,  

Blake Fritz 
Blake Fritz 
Principal Shippensburg Area Senior High School 


